
  

  

5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution 
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3rd January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation 
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.  
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 

 
Following the resolution of the planning committee of the 19th July, a letter was sent to the Planning 
Inspectorate (PINS) from the Chief Executive, Planning Portfolio Holder and Chair of Planning 
Committee, expressing deep concerns regarding the handling of the appeal.  
 
A response was received from PINS offering a date in early September. Feedback on this from the 
appellant’s agent suggests an alternate date, again in early September, and confirmation of a settled 
position is currently being sought from PINS.  Any update received in advance will be reported verbally 
to the Committee meeting. 
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